

The Tree Nursery, 82-89 St Paul's Rd. Balsall Heath. Birmingham, B12 8LS Tel: 0121 446 6183 Fax: 0121 440 4854 e-mail: nowrah@balsallheathforum.org.uk

Waheed Nazir Director of Planning and Regeneration Birmingham City Council 1 Lancaster Circus Birmingham B4 7DJ

Dear Waheed.

We hereby submit our completed draft Balsall Heath Neighbourhood Development Plan. The Forum is keen to complete the remaining stages of examination and referendum as soon as they can be arranged, in order to produce the city's first Neighbourhood Plan. We look forward to having discussions to fix the timetable for these.

Yours sincerely,

Abdullah Rehman

Mumon

CEO